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Policy 
Community Relations 

The Governing Board recognizes that agencies at all levels of government share its 
concern and responsibility for the welfare, health and safety of our students. The Board 
and ROP staff shall take every opportunity to work cooperatively with these agencies for 
the benefit of our students. 

Cooperation with other community organizations for the benefit of our students is also 
beneficial in order to make ROP classes and services available to their clients. 
Appropriate activities include oral presentations, tour of classes, supplying brochures, 
and, other written information about ROP; referral of clients and, when approved by the 
Superintendent and /or Governing Board, joint participation in projects. 

The Superintendent or designee shall initiate and maintain good working relationships 
with representatives of these agencies and organizations in order to help our students 
make use of the resources available. 


